
School Board Meeting/Workshop:   April 22, 2013   
 
Subject:       Reduction in PES Student  
        Days of Instruction for 2012-13 
 
Presenter:       Scott Thielman  
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
 approval 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
 
Schools that close before the end of the school year must report the number of 
INSTRUCTIONAL DAYS that were originally scheduled to avoid erroneously inflating 
students’ average daily membership.   May 31st will be reported as the last day that 
Parkside Elementary students can generate membership.  This creates the baseline 
against which attendance is also reported. 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 

 
 

 


